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6th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am very pleased to share with you that next week, children in Years 1 to 6 will 
take part in Educational Group Visits at Morden Hall Park National Trust Park. We 
will be taking part in bug hunt activities during these trips. These have been 
offered to us for FREE and will really compliment our focus on outdoor learning 
this year, as well as our science curriculum (particularly in Years 2, 4, 5 and 6). 
 
Each class will be travelling by bus into Morden on the following days next week: 
 

• TUESDAY 13th SEPTEMBER, pm: Year 6 
• WEDNESDAY 14th SEPTEMBER, am: Year 2 
• WEDNESDAY 14th SEPTEMBER, pm: Year 4 
• THURSDAY 15th SEPTEMBER, am: Year 1 
• THURSDAY 15th SEPTEMBER, pm: Year 3 
• FRIDAY 16th SEPTEMBER, pm: Year 5 

 
We will be outside for the whole time during these visits, so please make sure 
that your child has a waterproof coat at school with them on the day of their trip. 
You might also like to check the weather forecasts to see if sun hats or sun 
cream may also be necessary. 
 

All children will need to bring in a 
packed lunch on the day of their trip. 

 
All afternoon trips will be back at school for the end of the school day. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Torreiro 


